
Fall is a wonderful time for students' academic, emotional, 

social and physical growth and success than ks to the collab­

oration and involvement of the employees, parents, trustees, 

partner groups and the community. 

We a re proud of how our school district comes to get her 

in the true meaning of the season to sh a re and give back 

to the community by collecting food and toys, making 

hampers, sponsoring families, and volunteering time to help 

those in need. Thank you a II for your extra efforts. 

On behalf of School District No. 43 (Coquitlam), I wish you a 

peacef u I and restfu I winter break, a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Gartland 

Superintendent of Schools 


